RANGER REPORT
September
Hello everyone! 

First off let’s review some lake rules, if you are a new member, welcome! The speed limit on the entire lake is 10 mph. Please for safety sake, follow the speed limit. There is absolutely no glass bottles or containers allowed on the lake.  There are 45 trash cans on the lake, in the picnic areas, in front of all the buildings and at the front walkways of every dock. Please throw your trash in any available trash can. We all want to enjoy our clean lake! If you have questions about any rules or regulations, please see the shift ranger. They will happily provide you with a pamphlet and show you where to find further rules on our website. Additionally, the rangers on shift are the authority on enforcing these rules.  Alcohol drink content can only be 6 percent or less. If you have a gender reveal party, or any party where party poppers, confetti or colored dye or powder is used to celebrate, you will have to use them outside our rental facilities. Ok on to fishing! September through November is the time to catch big cats, crappie and bass! Use large or live baits. Flatheads will be moving too and are looking for bluegills to eat. Large bluegill can be caught under the docks using jig heads topped with a minnow. Lastly, bullhead catfish cannot be used for bait on the SBEA lake. Bullheads if they escape or eggs make it to the lake, can overrun a lake in no time. 

Creel Count: Bass-76, Crappie-41, Bluegill-100, Catfish-203, Total-420

All Bass Safely returned to the lake



